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REPORT 

PRAGNA the debating and quiz club grabbed a chance to organize 41
st
 state 

Level Event on 8
th

 December, 2021 by conducting Essay Writing, Elocution and 

Debate competitions in Telugu and English and General Quiz in English.  We invited 

all the students from Junior, Degree and PG college students across the state. We 

received an overwhelming response from 20+ colleges, 400 students have participated 

in the mentioned competitions.  It is a surprising participation of the students even 

during the pandemic situation. 

We invited Sri A.K.PARIDA IAS, as chief guest for the inaugural Session. He 

addressed and enlightened the students minds with his thought – provoking message 

that they should up-skill their skills according to the changes for the positive 

reinforcement. 

All the announced competitions were conducted parallel without any 

discrepancies for Intermediate, UG, PG, participants respectively.  We invited the 

eminent personalities from the neighbouring colleges and universities to give their 

impartial Verdict to the best presentation of the ideas in the competitions. 

        Dr. Illa Ravi the principal of Laki Reddy Hanimi Reddy college of Degree 

(GDC) was cordially invited as the chief guest to the valedictory Session. He 

addressed the students to receive the victory and defeat equally with only difference 

victory gives happiness whereas defeat gives experience. Our beloved principal 

Dr.Narayana Rao conveyed his greetings to all the students and congratulated the 

winners. The programme has come to an end with the feedback of the participants and 

finally, distribution of Prizes to all the winners of various competitions.     

       In this regard, I sincerely extend my cordial gratitude to the Principal Dr. 

Narayana Rao, Vice– Principals Sri P.L. Ramesh and Sri T.Vijayababu for their 

handsome co-operation. My special thanks to all the faculty members and student 

members of the club and teaching and non-teaching staff for their extensive co-

operation in organizing the event successfully.    



 


